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Dear Parent/Carer,

14.9.2018

Parental Readers
Many thanks to those who have already answered the text asking for voluteers to
read with children. Anyone who is interested, please get in touch with the School
“ffice. It makes such a difference.
Cycle Helmets

| am really pleased that there has been a huge increase in the use of helmets since
last week. If you haven't already, please ensure your child is safe and has a helmet
if they are cycling or scooting to school. Thank you.

Stained Glass Window and Harvest
We were all saddened by the news of the vandalism at St George’s Church and that
the stained glass window has been broken. Our Harvest Celebration this year is all
about making a difference to the world around you, so we thought any money raised
could go towards funds to replace it. It is our church and part of our school
community. On the subject of church, they are having a new heating system
installed so both Harvest cenbrations and Remembrance will be in the school hall.

Barrow AFC/Bluebirds Trust Tickets

e are extending the deadline for Barrow AFC free ticket orders (for adults and
children) to Monday morning at 10am. This is for tickets to the Barrow vs
Maidenhead game next Saturday 22" (3pm kick off). If you haven't already, please
get in touch if you would like some.

Attendance Last Week

Reception 96% Year 4 100%
Year 1 96% Year 5 97%
Year 2 100% Year 6 96%
Year 3 96% School 98%

FABULOUS! KEEP IT UP




